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In a dedicated e�ort to foster 
transparency and accountability in 
governance, Noida International 
Public School actively participated 
in the National UN Volunteers-India 
Vigilance Awareness Week, held 
from October 30 to November 5, 
2023. This event aimed to raise 
public awareness about the 
detrimental e�ects of corruption 
and encourage a commitment to 
the nation.



Theme: "Say no to corruption; 
commit to the Nation"

Throughout the week, both 
students and teachers actively 
engaged in various activities to 
promote the theme and mission of 
Vigilance Awareness Week. Some of 
the key highlights of the event 
include:

▪ Promoting Integrity in Public 
Administration: The Central 
Vigilance Commission, India's apex 
integrity organization, spearheaded 
initiatives to uphold the values of 
integrity in public administration. 
These e�orts align with the 



overarching goal of driving the 
country's all-round development.

▪ The Significance of Vigilance 
Awareness Week: This annual 
observance coincides with the 
birthday of the revered Sardar 
Vallabhbhai Patel, occurring on 
October 31st. The Commission 
selected the theme, "Say no to 
corruption; commit to the Nation," 
for the 2023 Vigilance Awareness 
Week.

▪ Active Student Participation: 
Students enthusiastically 
contributed to the event by 
creating awareness posters and 
actively taking the pledge to 



combat corruption and promote 
transparency in governance.

▪ Acknowledgment from Mrs. 
Buvana, Principal: The school's 
Principal, Mrs. Buvana, commended 
the commendable e�orts put forth 
by both teachers and students. 
Their commitment to fostering a 
corruption-free nation and their 
active participation in the event 
was highly appreciated.

The National UN Volunteers-India 
Vigilance Awareness Week at Noida 
International Public School 
successfully highlighted the 
importance of integrity and 
transparency in public 
administration, with students and 



teachers playing a pivotal role in 
these e�orts. This initiative serves 
as a powerful reminder of the 
collective commitment to building a 
more accountable and corruption-
free nation.
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